

SSAFA

Queen Elizabeth House 4 St Dunstan's Hill London EC3R 8AD

T 020 7463 9225 E supporter@ssafa.org.uk www.ssafa.org.uk

Our Ref: 391740

The Gathering Invitational 2017

13 March 2017

Dear Mr Sinclair,

Thank you very much for the donation of £1060 from The Gathering Invitational 2017 which will help us to support our Armed Forces, veterans and their families.

Thanks to you and our other supporters, we can continue to provide practical and emotional support to wounded, injured or sick servicemen and women and their families through our bespoke one-to-one mentoring scheme for those making transition to civilian life; help our elderly veterans enjoy independent living at our residential care home and adapted bungalows; provide a free and confidential telephone helpline for those who call us in their hour of need; and so much more. Every year, we are able to make a real difference in the lives of more than 61,000 people who call on our help.

Once again, thank you for this donation in support of SSAFA's work.

Yours sincerely,

Elizabeth Graham

Individual Giving Manager SSAFA, the Armed Forces charity





THANK YOU

SSAFA WISHES TO THANK

The Gathering Invitational 2017

FOR DONATION OF £1060.00

Your support will help SSAFA to provide practical and direct assistance to anyone who is currently serving or who has ever served in the Royal Navy, Royal Marines, British Army or Royal Air Force, and their families.

SIGNED:

DATE: 13 March 2017

Patron HM The Queen
President HRH Prince Michael of Kent GCVO